WARREN OLYMPIC CLUB

The Olympian

FEBRUARY 27, 2023

EXECUTIVE BOARD

Jesse Wonders

President

Mackenzie Pinto

Vice President

Erica Sincich

Treasurer

Margaret Foster

Secretary

Lainie Allen

Social

Jodi Pleacher

Swim Team

Dominic & Cara Venetti

Membership

YSL Representative

Bruce Wilson

Cara Venetti

Grounds

Amy Burch

Operations

MAILING ADDRESS

P.O. Box 1348

Warren, Ohio 44482-1348

(330) 399-4048

warrenolympicclub@gmail.com

STREET ADDRESS

3951 Tod Avenue NW Warren, Ohio

OPEN DAILY

I I:00AM – 8:00PM Memorial Day

through Labor Day

ONLINE

www.warrenolympicclub.com

Fifty-nine years ago...

As we prepare to celebrate our 60th season in 2024, we thought it would be neat to start collecting pictures of yester-year.



Warren Olympic Club has been the destination for summertime fun for hundreds of families over the years. We have also been Warren's...no, Trumbull County's best kept secret for all this time! Countless friendships and memories have been made at our club. Thanks to Lori Orr for sharing these pictures to showcase a few of them in this edition of the Olympian.



Sometimes, we take the value of our club for granted...that it has always been here, and will always be here. If it wasn't for the vision of our members in the past and the fruits of their labor to plan and deliver on its construction, we would not have the invaluable member-owned club today!



Our founding members and member had a vision of what could be, what has been and what will continue long into the future.



Thank you for being a part of this story! In preparation for our 60th anniversary in 2024, please send along any pictures or stories you would like to share in a future Olympian and at our 60th year celebration.

Get Noticed at WOC with a Sponsorship Banner!

This year, we are excited to offer an opportunity for local businesses and organizations to be part of our family by helping to sponsor our fifty-ninth season! We are offering the opportunity to advertise businesses and organizations on a 3' x 5' vinyl banner displayed on the inner fence surrounding our pool for \$100 per banner.

Sponsors will be featured in our monthly WOC Olympian newsletter and listed on our website as a sustaining sponsor of the WOC. Your sponsorship will be seen by over 200 families that enjoy the WOC regularly and by even more community members that come to the WOC for swim meets, outdoor parties and picnics.

If you have a business or are part of an organization that would like to help sustain our club and become a sponsor, please submit your sponsorship on the form attached to this Olympian.

There are a limited number of banner spaces available on our fence, so we hope you will act quickly!

If you have decided to inactivate your membership for 2023, please let us know so we can plan accordingly.

If you have questions regarding your membership payment, please contact Treasurer Erica Sincich at <u>warrenolympicclub@gmail.com</u> or by phone at (330) 240-7640



Start Marking These Important Dates

It is time to start planning our summer season events at the Warren Olympic Club! We have a great and growing list of social events and activities again for 2023 for our families and adults. However, the first scheduled events are perhaps some of the most important times for our members to come together and help ensure that summertime at the WOC is enjoyed by all.

Busy Beaver Workdays

It takes a family — our WOC family — to prepare the pool and the grounds for its opening on Memorial Day weekend. We hope you will come join us on at least one or more of the days listed below:

- April 22, 2023
- May 6, 2023
- April 29, 2023
- May 13, 2023
- May 20, 2023

Each work day will begin at 8:30 AM and end sometime after lunch. Most tools and equipment will be provided, so just bring a pair of gloves. Additionally, each volunteer will receive one (1) free guest pass for each work day attended.

Many hands make light work. Please come help us get ready for a terrific 59th season of WOC fun!

Social Events

This summer is going to be off the rails with fun and good times for everyone!

We will begin the summer season with our new member picnic, followed by several dive-in movies, a paint-n-sip event, burgers and bocce, and our famous Glow Party Night!

In between these fun times, we will sprinkle in a game day, root beer floats, s'mores and much, much more. Stay tuned for our kids cardboard boat race! Oh...and we're betting the adults may want to have their own cardboard boat race, too!

Dates will be confirmed soon, so watch the website calendar, Facebook and the Olympian to save the dates for these events that you will not want to miss!

Member Feedback

In the January Olympian, we asked for your feedback to help make the 2023 Summer season better. Some responses include:

- "We've noticed so many nice things this year and the social events were the best ever."
- "It would be lovely to squeeze more of the movie nights in per month if the weather would cooperate. I know our kids love them!"
- Improve "...the condition of the pool in August."
- Event ideas: Craft show. Water aerobics. Advertise swim lessons. Bring a Family Free Movie Night.
- "What about tennis?" ...we hear you! We have been looking at options to improve our tennis courts and perhaps even add a pickleball court. The costs to completely recondition a tennis court are astronomical, however we have supplies to improve and repair some of our current courts. What we do not have and what we did not have in 2022 is a leader to facilitate the work and many volunteers to make it happen. This year, we can lead the efforts if we have enough volunteers to bring it to fruition. Please E-mail us at warrenolympicclub@gmail.com if you would like to help!



- The Hampton family
- The Davies family
- The Pearce family
- Fifty (50) new faceplate covers for the water returns on the sidewalls of the pool!!

Let's give our

newest

members and

their families a

very warm

welcome to

the WOC!

Calling all WOC Swimmers, Grades K-12

The 2023 summer swim season is fast approaching!

Be on the lookout for dates for our annual Meet the Coaches and swim team sign-up / registration. The

Warren Olympic Club Facebook page is a great place to watch for updates and announcements!

For registration, you will be completing registration forms for each swimmer so that our coaches can submit our team roster to the Youngstown Swim League, as well as updating important emergency medical information. We will also be working with Aquatic Outfitters to

offer sizing for swim team suits and accessories. You will also receive important swim season information such as a parent information packet and our summer swim meet schedule.

Finally, each family must sign up to work at least four (4) meets this year, so bring your calendar. It takes about thirty (30) volunteers to run a home meet and we need to supply nearly twenty (20) volunteers for our away

meets. Last year, we had a difficult time filling volunteer needs and unfortunately had to rely on the SAME volunteers. ALL parents need to sign up in order to ensure families share equally in swim team responsibilities for every swim meet.



Member Communications...we still need your help!

OFF

We are *still* looking to complete our board and address one of the key items that we discussed at our annual WOC Membership Meeting on October 20, 2022:

COMMUNICATION!

Members shared that they were not receiving all of the important club communications, despite the executive board's attempts to communicate via E-mail, Facebook and signage at the club.



If you are interested in helping the club by managing its communications—both in print and online—please E-mail us at warrenolympicclub@gmail.com and let us know. Until we find a volunteer to help, know that we heard you and we will continue our work at improving membership communications now and in the future.



Warren Olympic Club

Become a Sustaining Sponsor

For fifty-nine years, families have enjoyed making memories at the Warren Olympic Club (WOC). The WOC has a rich history in the community as a destination for younger and older families alike and has offered summertime fun for generations of families to enjoy each and every year.

This year, we are excited to offer an opportunity for local businesses and organizations to be part of our family by helping to sponsor our fifty-ninth season! We are offering the opportunity to advertise your business or organization on a 3' x 5' vinyl banner displayed on the inner fence surrounding our pool. Additionally, sponsors will be featured in our monthly *WOC Olympian* newsletter and listed on our website as a sustaining sponsor of the WOC. Your sponsorship will be seen by over 200 families enjoy the WOC regularly and by even more community members that come to the WOC for swim meets, outdoor parties and picnics.

There are a limited number of banner spaces available on our fence, so we hope you will act quickly!

We hope you will consider being a sustaining member of our historic club. If you have any questions about becoming a sponsor, or would like more information regarding WOC, please E-mail us at warrenolympicclub@gmail.com.

Thanks for your consideration!

Bob Sincich and the WOC Board of Trustees

WARREN OLYMPIC CLUB – VINYL FENCE BANNER ORDER FORM

Displayed from May to September with Business Card ad in the monthly Olympian Newsletter, Facebook page and on the WOC website (Banners will be removed and stored during the offseason for renewals)

YES! I would like to be a sponsor of Warren Olympic Club and purchase a 3'x5' vinyl Banner at \$100 for the 2023 summer season!	
Business Name:	Phone:
Contact Name:	E-mail:
Address:	a to Warran Olympia Club
Please make checks payable to Warren Olympic Club	
E-mail completed form and artwork or business card to warrenolympicclub@gmail.com.	
Mail check for payment along with copy of order for to the address listed below.	

Warren Olympic Club

PO Box 1348

Warren, Ohio 44482